
                                                            

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,              25th July, 2022 

Arrangements for Supplementary Lessons for Extracurricular Activities on 2nd July, 2022 

 The Education Bureau announced the suspension of classes in Primary Schools due to 

the hoisting of Typhoon No.8 Signal on Saturday, 2nd July, 2022. The extracurricular 

activities were therefore unable to be held on the day. For students to participate in more 

activities that benefit the mind and body, some activities will have arrangements for 

supplementary lessons. Details are as follows: 

Activity Name 
Original Date of 

Last Lesson 
Supplementary Lesson Arrangements 

Bike Beginner’s Class 

23/7 
Supplementary lesson on 30/7 

Dodgebee 

Table Tennis (junior) 

District-based Ink 

Painting 

Taekwondo 

Table Tennis (senior) 

Light Clay making 

Rollerskating 

Cub Scouts Last lesson remains on 23/7 

District-based 

Basketball 

30/7 

Supplementary lesson on 6/8 

Basketball School 

Team 
Last lesson moved up to 23/7 

District-based African 

Drum 

Lessons on 23/7 and 30/7 will begin 30 

minutes earlier, from 9:30 a.m. to 11:00 

a.m. 

Violin (senior) 6/8 Supplementary lesson on 13/8 

If Primary 6 students who participated in extracurricular activities on Saturday do not 

have to attend bridging activities for their secondary schools on the day of supplementary 

lessons, they can still return to school accordingly to participate in extracurricular activities. 

If you have any questions, please call 2404 5333 and contact Mr. Lau Yin San.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

Mr. Chan Chun Wah 

Principal 
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